
From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: 1/3/2011 5:28:56 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Loduca, Janet C. (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=J1LC)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: New Year, Same Question

Thank you! Brian just forwarded it to me too. I will send ours shortly.

From: Loduca, Janet C.
To: Prosper, Terrie D.; Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: Mon Jan 03 17:27:39 2011 
Subject: RE: New Year, Same Question

Terry -1
just got back to my desk; my apologies for now responding sooner. We
issued the attached statement in response to the press
release.

Please let me
know if you have any questions.

Janet

From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
[mailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, January 03, 2011 
4:05 PM
To: Cherry, Brian K; Loduca, Janet C. 
Subject: New 
Year, Same Question
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mailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov


Hi there

Are you planning on issuing anything in response to
today's NTSB's press release? I will send you what we issue as soon as I
have it together.

Terrie

**************************************************
Terrie Prosper 
Director, News & Public 
Information Office 
California Public Utilities 
Commission 
(415)
703-2160 
tdp@cpuc.ca.gov
Visit the CPUC on: Twitter | Face book
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